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MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila

The OIC, ARD for Technical Services

Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT CLARIFICATION ON THE ROLES AND RESPONSIBILITY 
OF CENRO CORON TO THE FORFEITED 22-HECTARES 
RECLSAIMED AREA AT BRGYS. POBLACION HI AND V

Forwarded is the Memorandum dated 26 August 2022 of CENRO Coron seeking 
clarifications on the roles and responsibility of the same to the forfeited 22 hectres reclaimed 
area at Brgy. Poblcaion III and V, Coron, Palawan.

It is infonned that there was an Inter-agency meeting and follow-up site visit. The 
representative from the Philippine Reclamation Authority (PRA) proposed that there will be a 
technical working committee for the Redevelopment Plan of the area. Hence, the clarification 
of roles on the matter.

For information and guidance.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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